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Dear Johnr
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THE AntnRIC,\N KIiNNtiL CLLIII

August 20, 1993 (2r2) 696-8u88

Just a quick note to follow up tbe Council's meeting. I an enclosing a copy of the
poliq statemeDt on early spayineuter whicb was approved by AKC's Board at its meeting
ou August gtb.

In ternts of the work the Councii is trying to foster, it scculs to me tbat major
attention needs to be paid to how to make the spalng and neuterint of sbelter adoptions
a realir.v.' Although I can think of a wide.raDge 6f iniigs that could poteotially impact the
problem qincluding mahing ir possible for UC vet students to do alterations for sbelters at
private vet facilities off hours), it seens to me uitimately tlre problem cones dowu to what
actually happens at specific sbelters in specific communities.

It would seem that the Council should be able to find voluuteer local shelters and

T:rl:tr of the profeosion ro start a model program of. t}\)vo alteratiqng, Perhaps as
PriWilla gets hands'Cll Qrir€riaiieti iu hor eLrlro, rho *iii urvc lustgbu, In any case, t itrintc
Ihc Gou0cll sltould be naking it a top priority to find out how ro malce I\AVo ucurering of
all sbelter adoptiops a reality.

On a slightly differcnt note, I am extrenely concerned tbat tbe cat problem
(particularly tbe feral colooies and feeders) is only getring worse and rhere is very tittle
chance that the sufficient|y aggressive actions necessary to address tlre problem cao be
underbken. As far as I an concerned, it should probably be a crinre to feed feral colonies.
C'est la vie.

Take care.
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Siucerely.

Mandeville
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